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Christmas Message  

We just wanted to wish all of our families a very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Thank you for all of the lovely cards and gifts 

that we have been given it is very thoughtful of 

you all! Thank you for all your support over the 

last term and we look forward to seeing you all 

in January! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What we’ve been up to 

Wow, what a busy month we have had. It has 

been filled with lots of fun and exciting times. 

We have continued with this half term topic – 

colours and have of course included this within 

our christmas activities. Earlier this month, we 

were lucky to have a visit from Freya and Dale 

who are paramedics. They talked about their 

job and showed us all of the equipment that 

they have to carry. We had a lovely stay and 

play session to kick off our christmas activites 

and it was so lovely to see the grown ups and 

sibilings that came along too. We want to 

thank everyone that came to our Christmas 

Performance last week, we were so pleased to 

see so many of you there! We are so proud of 

the children and thought that they did 

amazingly! To end the term, we also had our 

Christmas party, again it was so lovely to see 

so many of you there and we hope that you all 

enjoyed the afternoon!  
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Afternoon Pick Up 

From January we will be changing to way you 

pick up your child. From now on you will need 

to come up the ramp and to the door to 

collect your child. This enables us to pass on 

any messages or information about your 

child’s day. 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Please make sure that your child has hung up 

their belonging on their pegs and are ready 

for the day and have entered Pre-School 

before leaving.    

 

Winter Clothing 
As the weather becomes colder, please make 

sure that your child/ren bring the appropriate 

clothing eg hats and gloves.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gate 
When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

Key Dates  

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2025 

Tues 7th - School re-opens 

 


